

GRADE SEVEN

READING 2

2022 / 2023

Semester Two

Name			
School		Class	

Write your answers on the Test Paper

Time: 2 hours

Pages: 10 or 11

Alaa Rabia Ali Mohammad

READING 2 (Items 5–10)**(6 marks)***Read the text. Then complete the task.*

Dear Salem,

How are you and your family? I am writing to tell you about my preparation for the scholarship I recently received from the Oxford University, London. After getting a call from the Ministry of Education about the good chance of doing my higher studies, I soon started preparing for it.

Last Thursday, I went with my uncle to one of the best shopping mall in my city in Muscat. When we reached there, we saw a clothing store with 50 % off in all items. It was very crowded there because of the sale. But fortunately we got very stylish shirts and trousers from there.

Then, we went to have a cup of coffee at the nearest 'Starbucks'. After that, we went to the 'Shoe 4 Us' and bought a pair of comfortable shoes for good price.

We walked up and down for five hours shopping many things for my travelling.

Although we were tired, we enjoyed it. I have booked my flight ticket and planning to travel on next Friday. I hope to see you before my journey.

I am waiting to hear from you soon.

Yours,

Rashid

READING 2 (continued)

For each question, write a short answer (not more than FOUR WORDS).

5. Where is Rashid going to study ?

6. Who did he go shopping with ?

7. What did they buy from the shopping mall ?

8. Why was the shopping mall very crowded ?

9. How many hours did they spend for shopping ?

10. When is he planning to fly to London?

READING 2 (Items 5–10)**(6 marks)*****Read the text. Then complete the task.***

Dear Suad,

How are you and your family? I am writing to tell you about my preparation for the scholarship I recently received from the Ministry of Higher Education to Netherlands. After getting a call from the ministry about the good chance to do my academic studies, I soon started preparing for it.

Last Wednesday I went with my sister, Rawan to one of the best shopping malls in my town. When we reached there, we saw an interesting clothing store between two Starbucks .We went into that shop and it had 50% off all items. That is why it was so crowded there. But fortunately, we found different stylish shirts. When we felt tired, we went to one of the Starbucks to have a cup of coffee.

After taking a rest at the coffee shop, we again noticed the interesting looking shoes store where I bought comfortable shoes for good price. We walked up and down for many hours, stopping to pick up various bits of clothing, and things that make me smell different perfumes. Although we spent a hard time, we really enjoyed it.

I am waiting to hear from you soon.

Yours,

Sara

READING 2 (continued)

*For each question, write a short answer (not more than **FOUR WORDS**).*

5. Where is Suad going to study ?

6. Who will pay for Sara's university ?

7. Who did she go shopping with ?

8. Where did they go when they got tired ?

9. What did they buy from the shopping mall ?

10. How did they feel after doing their shopping ?